
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 9th June  
 
It has been a busy week back for our final half term in year 4! 
 
A massive congratulations to all the children who competed at district sports – you made us all very proud! 
 
The Atom homework has resumed this week and it is now 15 questions, instead of 10. This is because some children 
are taking less than 5 minutes to complete the homework. If it takes longer than 20 minutes to complete the 
homework, please end the session.  
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Wednesday 14th June 

Wednesday 21st June 

Wednesday 28th June 

Tuesday 4th July 

Tuesday 11th July 

Wednesday 19th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Well done to all the children who completed their times table check this week! We know they have all worked so 
hard to practise their times tables, and they demonstrated fantastic resilience and perseverance during the check. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Callum M - For fantastic attitude to learning and excellent input in our class discussions 
Scarlett R - For always offering a helping hand to others 
Kostiantyn S - For embracing and following instructions 
George P – For making a huge effort to structure his sentences carefully - amazing work! 
Jamie NW – For excellent partner work and investigating during science. 
Sophia W – For excellent partner work and investigating during science. 
Oscar H - For some excellent map work in your Geography and working together as a team so well 
Arthur C - For super teamwork and producing a great map from natural resources in Geography. 
Bradley M - For all of the extra effort you have been putting in to all of your work, you have made me very proud. 
Fraser H - For always being on hand to help your classmates with any technical issues and being such a team player. 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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